YOUTH UNIVERSITY – BROCK UNIVERSITY Spring Programs Medical Dietary Requirements Form PLEASE RETURN TO YOUTH UNIVERSITY BY APRIL 1

During Residential Spring Programs at Brock University, meals will be served in the Residence Dining Hall which may accommodate up to 500 students at a time. Participants who have sensitivities, or dislike certain food items, will always have a selection to choose from as we offer an all-you-can-eat, buffet-style meal plan.

For those participants with serious and life threatening allergies, Brock Dining Services utilizes an 'Allergy Action Plan' to identify needs, and assist participants in meeting their meal requirements. If students, teachers, or supervisors have special dietary health concerns it is important that you notify us through this form prior to your arrival so that we can make proper arrangements.

Should contact be required the best time to contact me is:

Time			Phone Number
Name		-	Dates of visit to Brock University
Gender: M F	Circle: Adult Child	Age	School
			Telephone:#1
Parent/Guardian Name			Telephone:#2
LIFE-THREATENING FOOD ALLERGIES (to be used for medically diagnosed dietary needs only)			
□ Peanut	□ Milk		
□ Tree nuts	□ Latex		
	□ Asthma		
□ Egg	(person is at greater risk)	☐ Other (please li	ist):
☐ The above items are life threatening ☐ An epi-pen will be			be carried at all times on this field trip
OTHER			
□ I have Celiac disease			
□ I will require a specially prepared meal / I will bring my own meals			
□ I require Halal			
SEVERE FOOD SENSITIVITIES			
Please note that there are always multiple food options at every meal.			
Please only list food items if you/your child WILL REQUIRE ASSISTANCE			
Please list foods that MUST be avoided:			
Please list suitable alternatives for foods that must be avoided (listed above):			

Youth University, Brock University, 500 Glenridge Ave., St. Catharines, ON, L2S 3A1 FAX: 905 688-9470 PHONE: 905-688-5550 ext 3120

Brock University protects your privacy and your personal information. The personal information requested on this form is collected under the authority of *The Brock University Act, 1964*, and in accordance with the *Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (FIPPA)* section 39(2) for the administration of the University and its programs and services. Direct any questions about this collection to Youth University, Brock University, 500 Glenridge Ave., St. Catharines, ON, Canada, L2S 3A1 Phone: 905 688-5550 ext. 3120, Fax: 905 688-9470, www.brocku.ca/youthuniversity.